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Ref COLESDALE FARM APPLICATION 6/2019/0882/0UTLINE

 

 

I want to object to the application above. My reasons are that the infrastructure in Cuffley
is already suffering. The roads are far too busy and so is Cuffley station, the walk to Crews
Hill is very dangerous as there are no pavements. There is no bus service and other
services are minimal.

 

To get to any secondary school would need a car as well as getting to Cuffley shops.

 

The proposed junction has been the sight of many accidents and having more housing
would increase the number of vehicles.

 

I cannot see why this should be built on Green Belt land when there are no special
circumstance to justify such a development.
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